
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Apprenticeships 
 
Please find attached the report on Apprenticeships which was provided for the 'You make the 
Difference Board' together with an action plan arising from this.  . I look forward to attending 
your meeting on Monday 26 April 2010 to further update you on the work we have been doing 
in this area. I am aware that the figures in the report showing the numbers of apprenticeships 
across the County Council has moved on since the report was written but I am hopeful that I 
will have the current figures to report at the meeting 
 
 
Regards 
 
Marje Toward 
Service Director (HR) 


